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Hi Debra,

Here is the electrical capacity to serve letter. Not sure if you have received this yet so | thought |
would forward it just in case.

Jodi

Jodi O'Neal, PE, CPESC

Project Manager

T:+1.207.817.5561 | F: +1.207.827.3641 | E: jodi.oneal@sewall.com

136 Center Street | PO Box 433 | Old Town, Maine 04468 | www.sewall.com
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CENTRAL MAINE
POWER May 10, 2021

Matthew Dietrich
Sewall Infrastructure
136 Center Street

Old Town, ME 04468

Subject: Request for Letter of Ability to Serve for Big Squaw Mountain in Greenville, Maine
Dear Matthew:

Thank you for contacting Central Maine Power Company (CMP) to inquire about electrical service at Big Squaw Mountain
in Greenville. The purpose of this communication is to acknowledge receipt of your request for the ability to serve for the
site referenced above.

Currently three phase service is available on Rockwood Road as well as on Ski Resort Road. CMP also has ample capacity
to service your current electrical demand and will re-evaluate substation capacity as new electrical loads become available.
As you know, extension of the electric distribution system is subject to the terms of CMP’s current power line extension
policy. As much lead time as you can reasonably provide to me before the project breaks ground is always very much
appreciated.

In the meantime, please contact me if you have any more questions. I can be reached at (207) 629-4552.

Sincerely,

"

Jeff Lagueux
Supervisor, Energy Services

AVANGRID

Jeffrey Lagueux
Supervisor, Energy Services

740 Main Street, Lewiston, Maine 04240
Telephone 207.629.4552

Fax 207.629.4925
jeffrey.lagueux@cmpco.com
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